
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 5/4/2016 8:06:54 AM
Subject: Fort Mac Fires

Greetings Mayor and Council
We are all quite concerned with the situation in Alberta. We are offering help in the following ways:
- Emergency Management- we are engaging through EMBC as well as directly with contacts that we have in 
Alberta cities to offer help; yesterday Daniel was on a conference call with other EM offices and has offered 
ESS support through that channel;
- HUSAR- our fire chief will be on a call this morning to offer our team's support;
- The Mayor's Office will be reaching out directly to contacts in Alberta to see how we can help.

We are ready to provide support should it be requested. Please let me know if you hear of any requests or 
opportunities for us to help.

Thanks

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604 873 7627
T. Sadhuajohnston
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